
 

 

 
 

 

                                                                                               November 12, 2021 

Greetings, 

 

On behalf of the Nigerian Women Association of Georgia (NWAG), we would like to 

congratulate you on the 2nd Annual African Film Festival Atlanta. It is our pleasure to support 

the 2021 Festival. 

 

The mission of NWAG is to serve our local community as well as our country Nigeria, through 

empowerment, cultural enrichment, and education of women, youth and children. Thereby 

fostering togetherness and excellence in our collective pursuits. 

 

We support the African Film Festival’s mission to “Redefine the African voice, One Story At 

A Time”. Being responsible for highlighting the brilliance of new and emerging filmmakers is a 

feat that AFFA is committed to being a forerunner in. This festival offers the opportunity to 

support the ever-growing African film community in Atlanta. Atlanta has a significant number of 

African migrants, and it is reputed to be the 3rd largest settlement for Africans in the USA. 

Coupled with the fact that Atlanta is the epicenter of the film industry in Georgia, a state that 

produces the largest quantity of film in the USA, a home-grown African Film Festival in Atlanta is 

long overdue. 

 

The leadership and service you provide to the local Atlanta community as well as abroad by 

creating an arts forum of this kind is unsurpassed. As the only African Film Festival in the 

Southeast of the United States focused on showcasing the plethora of voices from the continent 

and throughout the diaspora, you provide our mother continent the stage to be illuminated and 

celebrated through cinema.  

 

We wish you much continued success and longevity for many years to come! 

 

Yours in the Arts, 

 
 

Emelia Orubele 

President NWAG 


